
 
29th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Year 7 Parents/Carers Evening – Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

There will be a consultation evening on Thursday 8th February from 3:30pm-6:30pm with subject teachers in 
their departments.  We will be operating a no appointment system as this has proved successful in reducing 
queuing time previously. Please attend at a time that is convenient to you.  A plan of the school will be 
available on the night.  This will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress across all their 
subjects.  Please bring your child with you to the appointments so that we can work together to support 
your son/daughter. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the ‘giveusashout@ccyd.org.uk’ email is available for 
support requests, such as uniform and equipment for your children. We also run the ‘Believe In Me’ club on 
a Monday in the library after school, where a hot meal/snack is available at the end of the session for 
learners.  

On parents evening we will be offering a pasta pot snack for parents/carers and learners between 4pm and 
5pm.  If you would like to take advantage of this please email “giveusashout@ccyd.org.uk” with the number 
required by 4th February. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 8th February. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C. Pope 

Assistant Headteacher 
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